
P R I N T A B L E
P A P E R F A N S

S T E P 1

F R O M R E D T E D A R T . C O M

Click here to print
your free template
from redtedart.com.
Or cut your own strip
from your favorite
colored paper and
decorate yourself!

S T E P 2
Cut out the extra white
parts from both sides
of the 2 flag patterns
without the 24 spoke
wheel, just like the
picture above.

Then glue all three
pieces together into
one long strip.

S T E P 3
Start to create small
and even accordion
folds on the glued
patterns. Create the
folds along the width.

Continue to create the
folds until you've
reached the other end.

S T E P 4
Take the accordion
folded paper and
squeeze the green
side to gather all the
folds together.Take a
small piece of clear
tape and wrap it
tightly around the
gathered folds to keep
the joint secured.

S T E P 5
Take any one of the
popsicle sticks and
apply glue on both
sides of the stick. Do
not apply glue on the
entire stick, only along
half of its length.
Place the glued
popsicle stick inside
the folds on the end.

S T E P 6
Allow the glue to dry
entirely. Give it a few
minutes.Then bring
the 2 popsicle sticks
adjacent and join
them. Use glue or
cleare tape to join the
sticks together.

And done!
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